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ELECTRIFYING BUILDINGS - COST/SOURCE 

I support a move to electrification of buildings when those same buildings are powered by solar 
energy. If electricity is purchased from the open market, it is much more expensive to heat using 

electricity as opposed to gas. I have plugged in an electric space heater to raise the temperature in 
a bedroom from 50 degrees to 65 degrees and it cost $60 for the month, for one bedroom! I do 
not want to imagine how much it would cost to heat the whole house, which we never do! So if 

this shift is not coupled with a solar power mobilization, I am concerned that it will just drive up 
the costs for residents. But if it is, then residents can both save money and produce the energy the 

need to consume locally! 




